
Notice of Cancelled Meeting 

Notice is hereby given that the Monterey-Salinas Transit Board of 

Directors meeting scheduled for August 13, 2018, is cancelled. The next 

meeting will be held on September 10, 2018, at 10:00 a.m. in the 

Monterey-Salinas Transit board room, 19 Upper Ragsdale Drive Suite 100, 

Monterey, CA.   

No meeting will be held on August 13, 2018. 

For more information, please contact Jeanette Alegar-Rocha clerk to the board: 
MST, 19 Upper Ragsdale Drive, Suite 200, Monterey, CA, 93940, or clerk@mst.org, or 

831-264-5002.
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